
Parents of seniors: 

This is a reminder that the Vehicle Injury Prevention Program for Very Important People (VIP) will be 

presented during 2nd and 4th periods to all seniors on Tuesday, March 27.  The purpose of the VIP 

presentation is to provide students with important information related to making safe driving choices. 

The presentation is very serious and important but does contain very dramatic reenactments of car 

crashes and the impact these crashes have on others. The school counselors will be available during the 

presentation if students need to speak with someone. However, if you already feel this presentation will 

overwhelm your student for any reason, you may contact your student’s counselor. The teachers have 

also been instructed to let the students stay in class or come to Student Services during the 

presentation. 

 


